


Arcanum Lion’s Meeting
Appreciation Picnic at Brumbaugh’s Fruit Farm
September 7, 2017

-Lion President Lexie Hackworth called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

-Lion Lexie led the Pledge of Allegiance.

-Lion Paul Chastain gave the Blessing.

-Dinner was served by Tina Peters.

-Lion Wendell Miller called the Roll of Members.

-Lion Treasurer Matt Jones reported the club treasury of $6,064.00 operations, $9,156.00 in projects and $1,192.00 in the Emergency Fund.  Dues are now payable.

-Lion Winston Brumbaugh reported on the Pediatric Cancer Walk Sept. 30th and Oct. 1st.
Several groups have been contacted to participate.  Lion’s will be needed to help.

-Lion Wendell reported all went well at the Fair Gate and a thank you for all who helped.

-Lion Dave Flora proposed that all of the Lion’s supplies which are no longer used, will be disposed of as these items are presently being stored in Lion Dick Mathias’ barn.

-The Oct. 18th meeting will be a tour of the AR Winery.

[bookmark: _GoBack]-The next Lion’s Meeting will be Sept. 21st, at Faith United Methodist Church.

    							Submitted by,
                                                      			Lion Wendell Miller


 

